
 

        Sacramento Region Chapter presents: 

UPDATE on J Street political messaging  
regarding the current crisis in the Middle East and its impact 

on the Two-State Solution 
 

 
   

A conversation with  
J Street Assistant Political Director LEXI GOLDWYN  

with a focus on House and Senate races in ‘24  
 
Tuesday, November 21, 2023, 4-6 pm 
At the Carmichael home of Hellan Dowden 
Address provided upon reply to dowden@hrdowden.com 

This will be an informal gathering of local J Street supporters and friends who are pro-Israel, 
pro-peace and pro-democracy, in this very difficult time for Israel. 

LEXI GOLDWYN, Assistant Political Director of J Street, will give an update on J Street’s 
messaging on Capitol Hill about the current crisis in the Middle East and its impact on the Two-
State Solution.  Lexi will also update us on how this issue will affect House and Senate races in 
’24.  LEXI joined J Street after working on campaigns, advocacy organizations, and political 
committees, most recently as a national fundraising consultant for incumbent Senate 
Democrats. Born and raised in Sacramento, CA, Lexi graduated from UC Berkeley with degrees 
in Political Science and Legal Studies. She currently lives in Washington, DC. 

For more information visit JStreet.org.  This event is publicized at CBH by Israel Peace Alternatives.  For 
rides from Davis please contact sfpattison@gmail.com. 

 The views expressed by this program, the speaker, or the speaker's sponsoring organization are not necessarily the views of the co-sponsors or 

Congregation Bet Haverim. Our congregation is committed to honoring the diversity of thoughts and opinions within our community. 
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